
From: Fischer, Carol G
To: Chimood, Jane
Cc: Cruz, Jeffrey; Nikula, Arn M; Pitell,  Lisa R
Subject: Re: Adding Intermediate to XR176
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 5:28:50 PM

Thank you, Jane.
 
                Westinghouse would like to amend our export license application XR176 to ship nuclear
components and equipment to the UAE.  We would like to add one additional intermediate foreign
consignee to the license.  This entity will be performing further manufacturing and processing of
minor fuel components and TREX to finished equipment which will then be shipped to the ultimate
consignee in the UAE for use at the civil nuclear reactor at the BRAKA (Barakah) site.  The additional
intermediate foreign consignee is:
                KW Nuclear Components
                493 Deokjin-dong Yuseong-gu
                Daejeon, 305-353
                Republic of Korea
               
Please let me know if there is any further information required.  I appreciate your consideration in
this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Carol G. Fischer
Manager, U.S. Export Licensing
 
Westinghouse Electric Company
1000 Westinghouse Drive
Cranberry Twp, PA 16066
Phone:  412-374-4979
Fax:  724-940-8508
Email:  fischecg@westinghouse.com
 
 
               
 

From: Chimood, Jane [mailto:Jane.Chimood@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 11:13 AM
To: Fischer, Carol G
Cc: Cruz, Jeffrey
Subject: Adding Intermediate to XR176
 
Carol,
 
I checked with our Branch Chief on adding additional intermediate consignee to license
application XR176.  There is no additional licensing fee required since the application is
still pending the Executive Branch views.  Please send an email to make the request and
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we will add the email to the application package.
 
Thank you for contacting us.
 
Jane Chimood
Licensing Assistant
Office of International Programs
Phone:  (301) 415-1575
Email:  Jane.Chimood@nrc.gov
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